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As The Body of
Christ, We Pray
Together
(Those who are
coming to Anchorage
for hospital
treatment, please
contact the
Presbytery office if
you would like to
have a pastoral
visit.)    

Rev. Sandy

Dear Melissa,
  
It is good to give thanks to the Lord,
to sing praises to your name, O Most High;
to declare your steadfast love in the morning,
and your faithfulness by night.  (Ps 92:1-2) 
   
Sincerely,
Jan Burger
Admin Assistant
Presbytery of Yukon

Presbytery Administrative
Assistant Position Open 

 
We are accepting applications for the position
of Administrative Assistant to the Presbytery
of Yukon through April 5.  The job begins
April 15.  This is a part time position, about
12 hours per week; scheduling of these
hours is somewhat flexible.  The pay is $16
per hour.  Please submit your resume to the
Presbytery of Yukon:  616 W 10th Ave,
Anchorage, AK 99501, by email to
office@pbyukon.org or by fax to
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Faison
Rev. Kim
MacInnes Green
Vera Kaneshiro
Our military
chaplains  

Rev. Ted
McGovern  
Rev. Patrick
Bracken  
Rev. Kevin
Wainwright 
John Kaiser

907-276-0175.
Closing date:  April 5.  

Position Opening

Chaplain position at the Salvation Army.

Contact Marian Estelle at 907-360-1186 for
more information 

Presbyterian Women Spring Gathering
---Living with Hope---
 
At Immanuel Presbyterian Church
2311 Pembroke Cir, Anchorage
 
Friday May 17 (6-9 pm) and Saturday May 18 (9 am -
3 pm)  
 
Topics include: Human Trafficking and Violence to Women with Waverli
Rainey and Liz Potter doing presentations
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Western Christian Educators' Conference          
"Transformed by Hope-Imagining Faith Formation in the 21st Century"
is the theme of this year's conference to be held October 14-17, 2013
at Zephyr Point Conference Center on beautiful Lake Tahoe.   more
information 

 Certificate in Lay Ministry
Whitworth University
Sept. 2013 - June 2014
Now offered online as well as on campus, the Certificate in Lay
Ministry Program is designed to help train, equip, and support men and
women to serve more effectively as commissioned lay pastors,
Christian-education directors, lay-ministry coordinators, youth leaders,
church administrators, church elders and deacons, church office
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managers, and in a variety of other paid and unpaid leadership
positions in local congregations. Classes are held for 9 months,
September - June. Scholarships are available!
More... about the online course. 
See here for more information about the on campus course.
 
Certificate in Teaching the Bible (online)
Sept. 2013 - April 2014
Church leaders are expected to teach the Bible in various settings with
a variety of different constituents. The Certificate in Teaching the Bible
Program is designed to give Sunday school teachers, lay ministry
leaders and pastors insight into using the Bible more effectively with
children, youth and adults. Scholarships are available! More...      
  

Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon

Synod of Alaska- Northwest

PC(USA)

Presbyterians for Earth Care

Presbyterian Foundation
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